
 

Longleaf Elementary School 

SAC Meeting Minutes – February 24, 2021 

 

Attendance: 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik (Co-Chair), Ruth Singer (Co-Chair), Barb Jaynes (Secretary), Rick 
Dillon, Valery Ireland, Nina Lloyd, Megan Pace, Jason Sherburne, Karen Thomas, 
Kaylee Whalen, Charles White  

Call to Order: 

A meeting of the Longleaf Elementary School Advisory Council was held through 
Zoom on February 24, 2021.  Co-Chair Ruth Singer called the meeting to order at 
4:02 p.m. 

New Business: 

• Acceptance of Meeting Minutes of February 3, 2021 

Ruth Singer moved to accept the meeting minutes with the revision to the 
date of the Parent Leadership Team meeting from 2/19/21 to 2/12/21.  

 

• Request to Purchase Vocabulary and Comprehension Materials for 
Intervention 

Kaylee Whalen discussed purchasing vocabulary and comprehension 
materials which will be used for intervention.  The total cost would be 
$964. Eddy Lynn Kledzik noted the exact cost would be around $1000 but 
would be determined upon purchase. 

 

• Vote on Purchase of Vocabulary and Comprehension Materials 

Ruth Singer moved to approve the purchase of the vocabulary and 
comprehension materials.  Karen Thomas seconded the motion.  The 
motion carried. 

 

• Financial Balance 



Eddy Lynn Kledzik shared that SAC funds remain at $3,507.81. 

  

 

• District Parent Leadership Team Update 

Ruth Singer shared information from the February 12, 2021 District Parent 
Leadership Team meeting. 

  

Open Agenda:   

• Eddy Lynn Kledzik stated that the Book Fair is postponed until May. 

• Eddy Lynn Kledzik shared an update on the 2020-2021 yearbook. 

 

Next Meeting Date: 

The next meeting will be April 7, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Meeting Adjournment: 

 Eddy Lynn Kledzik adjourned the meeting at 4:18 p.m. 


